
	

Heartfelt	Appreciation	for	Lakewood	Educators	

	
Educators at Lakewood Public Schools are doing a great job  preparing 
students! The Board of Education and administration extend a heartfelt “thank 
you” to our talented teachers who go the extra mile to teach our kids from their 
earliest moments of learning at Lakewood Early Childhood Center, through 
their elementary years, and finally to the arduous study at the secondary levels.  
Lakewood educators work together to provide an outstanding and meaningful 
academic experience designed to help all kids grow.  They teach our students 
how to reflect on learning, to persevere, to be creative, and to be career and 
college ready. Through their passion to foster a love for learning, our students 
are provided meaningful academic opportunities that empower them and pave 
the way for a bright future. We are grateful that Lakewood educators develop 
students who are equipped to be problem solvers, critical thinkers, good 
listeners, and good communicators, who will lead the next generation. 
 
We are so proud of our bus drivers, food service staff, teachers, classroom 
paraprofessionals, maintenance staff, administrators and countless other 
valuable staff members who contribute to the quality of overall school life for 
every child that passes through our doors. Lakewood educators make a 
difference in the lives of kids.  If you happen to encounter a Lakewood teacher, 
thank them for the important work they do of educating children. 
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